
Report from the Faculty Senate of Virginia (FSVA) meeting on April 7th at George Mason 
University  

 
1. Fall Planning Meeting – there will be an online planning meeting in late September to 

discuss items for the agenda at the fall meeting (typically late October or early 
November). This online meeting will provide an introduction to new members, will 
outline some of the agenda for the coming meeting and VHEAD, and will provide access 
for those members who are not able to attend in person. 
 

2. Faculty Senate Survey: The President of the FSVA (Dr. Anand Rao, Mary Washington 
University) will work on creating a survey that he will send to all member schools to find 
out what each school currently offers. This survey will be ready by the fall.  
 

3. Faculty Materials Repository: It was also suggested that our members could benefit from 
having access to other institution’s faculty handbooks. Dr. Anand Rao will work on 
keeping a repository on our FSVA website that can include faculty senate information 
and faculty handbook links.  
 

4. Officers for 2018-2019: We selected officers for the coming year: Marcel Rotter from 
University of Mary Washington will serve as Treasurer/Secretary, Carmen Rodriguez 
from Virginia Commonwealth University will serve as Vice-President, and Dr. Anand 
Rao will once again serve as President.  
 

Respectfully submitted,  

Mark Piper 

JMU representative to the FSVA 

 

 


